
Cereal Box
 Challenge

CAPE  
Invites you to participate in 

Central School’s 
Cereal Box Challenge

We are collecting boxes of cereal, 
12 oz or larger to create a    domino    
chain of kindness in our hallways.  
The goal is to get as many large 
boxes of cereal as we can to help 
children and families who visit local 
food pantries. Donations can be 
dropped off in front of the main office during   
“The Week of Respect”, October 7-11th.
        

“EVERYTHING IS POSSIBLE” 
when we work together.


